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Heller Responds to Nevada Unemployment Numbers
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement regarding the Nevada unemployment figures released earlier today: 

“Today marks nearly three years that Nevada has led the nation in unemployment. The policies that have come out of Washington have not helped middle class families in our state. Nevadans deserve good paying-jobs so that they can provide for their families and stay in their homes. They deserve an economy where career success is possible, and they deserve solutions that that will create economic certainty. Instead, our nation has experienced a stagnant economy and broken promises from Washington . It’s past time to go in a different direction, encourage long-term economic growth, and get the great State of Nevada back to work,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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